
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14 February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I hope that your children are looking forward to a well-deserved break over the half term 

holiday. 

 

We have had a busy, and successful, few weeks here at Garibaldi. Our second series of mocks 

has led to positive outcomes for Year 11 and Year 13, the students have been working 

incredibly hard and we are excited to see how well they do this summer. Our Student Council 

has been meeting and giving useful feedback for us to help improve things for students; for 

example, we are using student voice to improve the provision of activities over lunch. Students 

across the school have continued to demonstrate outstanding character with many receiving 

ViPos, attendance awards and Headteachers Awards. 

 

I wanted to thank you for your support with our work around student punctuality and 

attendance; we are in a significantly better position than this time a year ago. This means that 

more students are in school, and they are arriving on time so they are accessing more learning 

opportunities and not disturbing lessons. We are going to continue with our work in this area 

next half term as we ensure students are arriving to lessons on time.  

 

Sixth Form Results 

 

We are very pleased that our excellent Sixth Form results have put us in second place across 

the whole of Mansfield. This is testament to the hard work of students and the excellent support 

they received from staff. It has been brilliant to hear about how well our former students are 

getting on at university, in their apprenticeships and during gap years. We know that our 

current Year 13s will continue to maintain the excellent outcomes that students achieve at the 

Garibaldi Sixth Form. 

 

Uniform and Equipment Consultation 

 

As part of our continued drive to improve and review standards we are consulting about key 

elements of our uniform and equipment policy. We are keen to hear from you along with the 

wider community about some key elements of our policy. Students will also be consulted 

through the Student Council so that we can understand their views too. The consultation will 

close on Wednesday 5th March 2025. 

 

To take part in the consultation please click this link. 

 

Open Events 

 

We are very proud of the work that we do at The Garibaldi School and are keen to show 

members of the local community how brilliant our students are. We are planning to run a series 

of Open Events for members of the community to come and visit the school. Places on these 

events are limited so that we do not impact the running of the school. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuDn9Y1TwwqJHr27Rbpn-swRUQTFKOU1QRTFMNVJUVkQ1OTY2NTJKUVlJRy4u


The first Open Event will be on Tuesday 11th March, 9:15 – 10:15am. If you would like to sign-up 

for a place please use this link, places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

Mental Health Support Team 

 

We have been working with the Nottinghamshire Mental Health Support Team (MHST) this year 

to ensure that students are receiving additional services to support their mental health. The 

MHST also offer sessions for parents along with pre-recorded resources that you can access 

here. The following webinars are running over the next few weeks, please use the links below 

to join the sessions. You can’t sign up for the sessions until the day of the webinar. 

 

• Self Harm Awareness Workshop, 25th February 2025 at 6-7.30pm 

• Children's Emotional Health & Wellbeing Workshop, 18th March 2024 at 1-2.30pm 

• Understanding Your Teen Workshop, 19th March 2025 at 6-7.30pm 

 

Volunteering opportunities 

 

It has been great to be contacted by several parents and members of the local community 

about the possibility of volunteering their time and expertise in school. 

 

We are keen to hear from people who might be able to help us with several different 

volunteering opportunities. These include reading and literacy support, supporting Sixth Form 

students to study independently and mentoring key students. If you are interested in 

volunteering at The Garibaldi School please complete this form and we will be in touch with 

further details. 

 

Next half-term 

 

School will reopen on Monday 24th February at 8:30am. Please ensure that students are arriving 

on time in their full uniform and with equipment. 

 

Thank you very much for your ongoing support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Cassidy  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuDn9Y1TwwqJHr27Rbpn-swRUOUZZVkcwN0RGVTBUOEdLUzhCUVBZWlZZTy4u
https://www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/mhst-parents-and-carers/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Yzk2NDcwNmUtNjAwMC00ZWNjLTlhODctZDA0ZmMwODA2ODI2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223a4e48d5-2a9d-45aa-8001-70f6a8186d0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c2e1da10-6b5d-450e-9c37-953967fd5220%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NGUxMmRmOWEtMTFlZS00ODNjLWJjODEtMjY0YjM5ZDdiNzJl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223a4e48d5-2a9d-45aa-8001-70f6a8186d0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229d38ad48-fe0e-4f69-91bc-74ed2c75229a%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDY2MmVhODgtNWFmYy00YTk2LThjYmUtOWM1MTYyZGQ4ZTFk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223a4e48d5-2a9d-45aa-8001-70f6a8186d0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2282fbf3e3-2963-4bc7-866a-81dd9dd220c2%22%7d
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuDn9Y1TwwqJHr27Rbpn-swRUM1NYNllRNEVVVFIySjZaOE40NFVFQTdVNi4u


 
 

 

 

 


